
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 21st February 2024 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

Staffing update 

At the end of this week, we say a sad farewell to Mrs Westland, as she is moving onto a new 
role in a new school. We will miss her very much but wish her much success and happiness.  

Book Bus 

This morning, we 

welcomed the ‘Book 

Bus’, a number of 
children were able to 

choose new books for 
class libraries.  

If you do find any books 

at home with a 
Lancashire Rose sticker 

on the spine, then please do return them to school 
as they belong to the Lancashire Book Bus.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
World Book Day 
Children are invited to come into school on Friday 8th March dressed as a ‘word’. Mr Peters 
has sent home a letter with further details explaining the idea. Please don’t go to any 

additional costs for a costume.  

In addition, on this day all children are invited to have a ‘World Book Day’ special lunch. 

Contact the school office if you would like your child to have a school lunch. 
 
 

Coppull St John’s is 150 years 
old this year and our celebrations will commence from Monday 
10 th June   An important date to add to your calendar is our Celebration Summer Fair on 

Saturday 15th June, to celebrate this amazing anniversary of our wonderful school. Please 

do mention to your family and friends! 
 

 

 

Here is a reminder for you to download the new app 
myHappymind App contains new content for your 
parents and children to enjoy as they carry on their 

myHappymind learning journey at home! New features include: 
• Mini Masterclasses for Parents 
• A new Kids Zone which is jam-packed with things for the kids to enjoy, 

such as animated stories, Happy Breathing, music and the brand 
new myHappymind Games.  

 
 
This is your URN 119469 which you will need to sign up: 
Apple: https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/myhappymind/id6471412523 
Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.kj138126.app&hl=k 
 
 



 

 

 

 Events 

Monday 4th March  Maple and Sycamore visits to Coppull Library  

Wed 6th – Thurs 7th March  Anderton Centre Residential for Willow  

wed 6th March  Coram Life Education visit to Sycamore 

Friday 8th March  Oak and Willow visit to Coppull Library  

Wednesday 20th March  Parents Evening  

Monday 25th March  Easter service in church led by Willow 

Wednesday 27th March  Oak and Maple visit Haigh Hall- low ropes activity day  

Thursday 28th March  Rock Kidz workshops throughout the day  

Thursday 28th March  school closes at 2pm – end of Spring Term  

Monday 15th April  School opens for Summer Term  

 

PTFA EVENTS coming up over the next few weeks… 

Date  Event  

Wednesday 28th February  Spring Disco 5.30- 7.00pm  

Monday 11th March   5.30pm here in school a meeting with PTFA and PCC 

with regards the summer fair- all ideas and families 

would be most welcome 

Friday 15th March  ‘Make the Rules’day  

Wednesday 20th March  non uniform for donations of chocolate  

Thursday 21st March  Easter bingo  

Friday 17th May  ‘Family Colour Run ‘ 

Friday 14th June  ‘Bog Eyed Jog’ and breakfast 

Saturday 15th June  Coppull St Johns school and church Summer Fair  

  

 


